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28t March, 2020

APPEAL: For Contribution to Combat COVID-19
Dear Colleagues,
Our country and the world as a whole are passing through unprecedented times due to COVID-19
pandemic. The number of persons infected with Corona virus are increasing day by day. We, the
educational fraternity, have a great responsibility of not only making the people aware of
preventive and precautionary measures to safeguard themselves and check the further spread of
this virus, but also come forward to contribute financially to strengthen the efforts of the

Government to combat the COVID-19 pandemic.

We, at UGC, have decided to make a humble contribution of One Day Salary to the Prime
Minister’s National Relief Fund. | appeal to the Vice Chancellors of the Universities and
Directors/Principals of Institutes/Colleges to urge the teaching and non-teaching colleagues of
their institutions to come forward and contribute for this noble cause. | am sure that this humble
contribution of the educational fraternity will go a long way in serving the humanity in present

moments of crisis.

Let us stand together for the well-being of our countrymen and the mankind as a whole during this

challenging time.

Best wishes,
Dot
Prof. D. P. Singh

Chairman



